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Comments: Overall, I hope the USFS will preserve the wilderness character of Prince William Sound and

resource values of the Chugach NF and I hope some day Congress will designate PWS as a wilderness area.

 

I am concerned about the garbage and resource damage to popular beaches and landing areas in Prince William

Sound.  I'm not how best to reduce that other than increased public education on LNT principals and values and

increased enforcement.

 

I hope that quiet and non-motorized recreational opportunities will be preserved and enhanced.  Given the noisy

and hectic pace of modern life (even in AK), quiet, human-powered recreation is refreshing to so many people.

While I don't generally partake in this, I also support appropriate opportunities for motorized recreation in a

manner that protect public resources.  It seems like the management regime at Turnagain Pass with distinct

motorized and non-motorized areas seems to work well overall.  Its sort of bummer that non-motorized users can

hear the machines, but not the end of the world.

 

I appreciate the opportunity (new this year?) for groomed xc ski trails at Turnagain Pass.  I would like to see this

continue.

 

I'm also concerned about harmful invasive plants spreading along Alaska's highways and creeping down trails

and by other means showing up in natural areas.  I appreciate that the FS is actively working to protect AK's

resources from these harmful invaders.

 

Thank you to our public lands managers at the USFS!


